
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 
FACT SHEET
State Road (SR) 838/Sunrise Boulevard Pedestrian Safety Enhancement Project 
From NW 15th Avenue to North Flagler Drive 
Financial Project ID: 437708-1-52-01 

SR 838/SUNRISE BOULEVARD PEDESTRIAN SAFETY ENHANCEMENT PROJECT 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, will be implementing pedestrian safety 
enhancements along SR 838/Sunrise Boulevard from NW 15th Avenue to North Flagler Drive in the City of Fort 
Lauderdale.  

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Woodler Blaise— FDOT Project Administrator 
Phone: (954) 958-7641 
Email: woodler.blaise@dot.state.fl.us  

Justina Hicklyn — Community Outreach Specialist 
Phone: (954) 940-7585 
Email: justina@valerin-group.com  

Construction Cost: $602,297   Construction Start Date:  January 24, 2020    Anticipated Completion: Summer 2020 

 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 

The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods,  

enhances economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.    

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 

• Lane closures may occur:
9:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. weekdays and weekends

  9:00 p.m. to 5:30 a.m. Sunday through Thursday 
  11:00 p.m. to 7:00 a.m. Friday and Saturday  

• Access to residents and businesses will be
maintained at all times.

For more information on Broward 
Operations construction projects,  
please visit our website:  
www.d4fdot.com 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
• Installation of a signalized mid-block pedestrian

crossing on SR 838/Sunrise Boulevard between NW
4th Avenue and NW 5th Avenue. The mid-block
crossing will encourage pedestrians to cross safely.

• Installation of eight new light poles and upgrades
to 19 existing light poles at the intersections of NW
15th Avenue, NW 9th Avenue/Powerline Road, NW
7th Avenue/Avenue of the Arts, NE 5th Terrace and
North Flagler Drive.

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons 

wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting FDOT District Four Title VI   

Coordinator Sharon Singh Hagyan at Sharon.Singhhagyan@dot.state.fl.us. 

Follow us on Twitter@MyFDOT_SEFL 


